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KAHNAWÀ:KE GOVERNANCE PROJECT  

PRESS RELEASE 
 Governance Project conducting Community Needs 

Assessment survey 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 12, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2022) The Governance Project team is inviting 
community members to participate in a short survey, which is an integral item in conducting its 
Needs Assessment. The survey consists of eight multiple-choice questions and should take 
between five and ten minutes to complete. 
 
The survey can be accessed by clicking here. The survey will remain available until Thursday, May 
26th at 11:59pm. 
 
The Governance Project was formed to work at arms-length from the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke with the goal of helping the community discover a shared vision for a system of 
government based on traditional values and principles that serve the interests of all 
Kahnawa’kehró:non. 
 
For questions or comments regarding the survey, or the project itself, please contact Project 
Manager Gerald Taiaiake Alfred at Gerald.alfred@mck.ca or Community Engagement Coordinator 
Linda Delormier at linda.delormier@mck.ca, or visit the Governance Project website at 
www.kgov.com. 
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